HixonbDevelooment

November 15, 1988

Mr. Frank Chavez

Supervisor

NM 0il Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, NM 87410

Subject: Dodd Geiger Well No. 1
800" FNL, 990' FWL
Section 23, T26N, R2W
Rio Arriba Co., NM

Dear Mr. Chavez:
This letter is to inform you that Hixon
intend to drill the referenced Gavilan

currently approved APD. It is our wish to a
this time.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter

Very truly yours,

/,4_ C. o ez

John C. Corbett
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